

January 20, 2022

Dear Parent Involvement Committee Members,

We are looking forward to gathering again remotely at our first meeting of 2022 and hope you are able to make it! At this meeting, we will be reviewing the board plans that are in place to support a safe return to "in person" learning, as well as updating the committee on plans for two parent events that are scheduled for later this year.

In light of the COVID-19 restrictions we have in place we will be holding our PIC meeting virtually. We are scheduled to meet on **Monday, January 31, 2022 at 7:00pm**.

We will also be gathering input from attendees on how PIC funds should be allocated this year, future topics for discussion at PIC meetings, as well as feedback regarding the proposed school year calendar for 2022/23. We welcome anyone in the UGDSB who would like to attend and learn more about these subjects and about the work that PIC does, so feel free to bring a friend.

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting.

Gillian Prieur & Barb White
Parent Involvement Committee Co-Chairs

<u>Parent Involvement Committee UGDSB – Monday, January 31, 2022</u> 7:00 pm, Virtual Meeting – see link above

TIME	TOPIC	SPEAKER
25 minutes 7:00-7:25pm	 Welcome and introductions Approval of agenda Approval of previous minutes 	Gillian Prieur & Barb White
35 minutes 7:25 – 8:00pm	4. Board Report Input for Future Meetings Draft of 2022/23 School Year Calendar	Matt McCutcheon
10 minutes 8:00 -8:10 pm	6. Trustee report	Martha MacNeil
20 minutes 8:10-8:30pm	7. Chair's report & Parent Engagement Event Planning Feedback on Allocating PIC funds	Gillian Prieur & Barb White
15 minutes 8:30-8:45pm	9. Questions, new business, and final remarks	All

Next meeting: Monday, February 28 at 7:00 pm, Virtual (Microsoft Teams)